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Shobnall Primary School, Shobnall Road, Burton upon Trent, Staffordshire, DE14 2BB

Telephone:  01283 239100     Facsimile: 01283 239105

E-mail:  headteacher@shobnall.staffs.sch.uk
School Council Minutes

Present:   Mrs T Farrington
    Reception: Sophie M & Luke W   
 Year 1: Charlie J & Pia P
    Year 2: Ella H & Zaahi R                       Year 3:  Anah H & Zeb S                                           
    Year 4:  R Tinning & Izaak T                 Year 5:  Bethia P & Hamzah Y
    Year 6:  Natalia E & Clarkson S
Meeting Date: 2.11.16
	Agenda Item
	Action by whom
	Minutes/Notes

	1. Welcome and introduction to the meeting.
	T Farrington
	Mrs Farrington welcomed all the School Council Members to the meeting.


	2. Decorate a pumpkin class competition. 
	T Farrington
Mrs. Farrington to prepare a judging sheet for the pumpkin competition.
	Mrs. Farrington explained that the School Council would be judging the pumpkin competition on Friday during assembly.
The School Council discussed criteria for judging, this included; creativity, originality, funny, scary, cute.

It was decided that each School Council member would give each pumpkin a score out of 5 and the highest scoring pumpkin would win.  It was proposed that there would be a first, second and third place.

	3. School team names
	R Cruise
Mrs. Farrington to circulate a School Council discussion sheet to all classes.
	Mr. Cruise has asked the School Council to explore possible suggestions for changing the school team names.
There was a disappointing response to this, so Mrs. Farrington suggested that a discussion sheet be circulated to all classes, to remind them to allocate time for School Council discussion and to address matters arising from our meetings.

	4. Name to local building site competition
	R Cruise

Mrs Farrington to contact Charlotte Messenger to get precise details of the competition before preparing a competition flyer.
	Mr Cruise has received an email from the contractors who are developing the site at the top of Reservoir Road.  They would like our school to be involved with the naming of the site and would like us to run some kind of competition.

The School Council discussed this and would like it to be a competition that could be open to families getting involved.  Research could be carried out as to what the site was used for in the past.

	5. Any Other Business
	Anah H
	Anah asked when the School Council badges would be given out.

Mrs Farrington said she would ask Mrs Foster if they were available to be given out.

The next meeting will be held on Friday 25th November, 10am.              The meeting closed.
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Mr. R. Cruise – Head Teacher


